
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
June 16, 2022 
 
          
 
                    
Dear Honor Roll Student  

      

   
I would like to personally congratulate you on being named to the Dean’s List.  This is an outstanding 
accomplishment, which indicates you have achieved a grade point average between 3.0 and 3.49 in at 
least 12.0 semester units of graded classes for the Spring 2022 semester. 
 
You can be justly proud of this achievement and I commend you for the hard work and perseverance 
required for this high level of scholarship.   
 
I hope you will continue to pursue your academic and vocational goals at Hartnell College and wish you 
continued success in your academic and personal endeavors.  Congratulations again on your fine 
achievement and on making Hartnell your college of choice. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Steven L. Crow, Ed.D. 
Interim Superintendent/President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


